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Suggest that the wording be changed with the following be added - " in which
they are practicing."

Some of us hold more than one specialist qualification but have refined or restricted our practice - it
would seem reasonable to be involved in that specialities CPD requirements alone.

MBBS, FRACP, FANZCA, FCICM
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